
 

November 29, 2018 

 

London City Hall 

300 Dufferin Ave, 

London, ON  

N6B 1Z2 

 

Greetings, 

 

I wish to offer my sincere congratulations to Mayor Ed Holder and London’s veteran and 

new City Councillors on their recent election. It takes great courage to put your name 

forward and run for office.  

 

I want to commend you all for the numerous hours you and your volunteers spent door-

knocking in record-breaking heat during the campaign. This was difficult but necessary 

work in order to engage Londoners on the critical issues facing our city. 

 

We share the same goal of improving and helping the amazing city we call home. I look 

forward to speaking with you all in the upcoming weeks about our shared goals and how 

we can collaborate to achieve them.  

 

I wish you all the best in your new or continued positions and look forward to working 

with you all in the future.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Terence Kernaghan  

 

  


